Parsons-Bruce Art Association

Winter Newsletter 2023

Membership: We are so excited for our membership renewal! We are
working to finally breakthrough the past years and offer art exhibits, art
classes, socials and more throughout 2023! You will be receiving a card to
renew your membership! If you have a friend that is interested in the arts,
have them go on our website at www.parsonsbruceart.com and click on
Membership and complete the form! (Artwork by Nancy Gager)

2023 Halifax County Children’s Art Exhibition will be March 5-March 30! We are excited to present the
wonderful works created by our Halifax County Children at the Prizery. A reception honoring our young
artists will be at the opening on March 5 from 2-4 pm.

2023 PBAA Scholarship applications will be available online at
www.parsonsbruceart.com or at the Guidance Office of Halifax County High School
beginning April 1,2023. The Parsons Bruce Art Association Scholarship is for a student
entering college in the fall of 2023 and must be majoring with a degree in fine arts,
performing arts or graphic arts. The amount of the scholarship is $1000.00. Deadline
for the application is May 12, 2023.

The Prizery asked the Parson’s Bruce Board to decorate a tree for
the Festival of Trees! This is our interpretation of Coming Home
for the Holidays! (Photo by Chris Le Sesne)

As we enter 2023, we welcome our newest board member Sheila Bradley! Sheila has devoted her life to
serving Halifax County through community service, focusing on politics, economic development and
tourism. She has been a Past Member of the Virginia Department of Tourism Board of Directors, Halifax
Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors, Chairman of the Virginia Cantaloupe Festival for 9 years,
been on the committee for 25 years. Member of the Halifax Village Association and Member of the
South Boston Rotary Club! We are excited to have her join us and expand her service into the world of
Arts in Halifax County! Check out her full bio on our website!



Parsons Bruce Open Art Studio: The Open Arts Studio is open to anyone on Tuesdays at 12:30-2:30 pm
at the St Johns Episcopal Church in Halifax, Va. The studio is open to anyone in the community free of
charge. There will be small fees for special workshops. Anyone attending will bring their own supplies.
Those interested in attending should contact Margaret by Facebook, Messenger (Margaret Skinner
Covington), Text ( 434.572.0547) or email: mrgrtcvngtn@gmail.com . Some work from our artists:

Betty McKinney Tracey Teagan Kay Riley Lewis Jill Zook-Jones



